## **Proclamation**

## School Board Recognition Month January 2018

WHEREAS our community values a quality education as a vital step along the pathway to success for our children; and

WHEREAS Paul Godfrey, Teresa Harris, Tony Kuklinski, Guy Wallace and Matt Wyatt contribute greatly to this community through their service on the Elizabethtown Board of Education; and

WHEREAS these decision-makers are responsible for maintaining strong, effective budgetary oversight, high standards for employment and a safe, well-managed set of school facilities; and

WHEREAS these board members are serving our community with integrity, honor and a commitment to our children's futures; and

WHEREAS January 2018 marks Kentucky's observation of their contributions through School Board Recognition Month;

THEREFORE, I, Edna Berger, Mayor of the City of Elizabethtown, do hereby proclaim the month of January 2018 throughout this community as School Board Recognition Month and urge all citizens to honor Paul Godfrey, Teresa Harris, Tony Kuklinski, Guy Wallace and Matt Wyatt for their service.

January 16, 2018